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2.11.20                                                     TERM 2 UPDATE INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to Term 2 – how things have changed in such a short time. 

As you will know, a second National Lockdown is due to begin on Thursday of this week, but schools can 
remain open. 

Here at Thames View we will continue with our current routines, regulations and restrictions with 
regards to; the timing of the school day for different year group bubbles, PE days, lunch times, play 
times, strict hand hygiene and additional cleaning measures.  
 

PLEASE NOTE THE EXTRA MEASURES THAT WE WILL BE IMPLEMENTING FROM THURSDAY:  

 Parents/Carers to wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up their children, if they 
need to come to the main office and if they need to attend a face-to-face appointment in 
school.   

 All Parent/Carer Autumn Term consultations with teachers will take place via telephone during 
a three-week window (further details to follow).  

 Staff wearing face coverings when they are moving around the school building/s, particularly if 
they are required to cross over bubble groups. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 Please can parents/carers be reminded NOT to arrive too early to drop off/pick up your 
child/ren, therefore avoiding a long wait in a queue. Please wait in your car a little longer or if 
walking to school, leave home a little later. 

 Please remember to keep a two-metre distance whilst waiting in a queue, using the markings 
on the ground as a guide. 

 Please avoid congregating near the school gates or on the school drive to chat to other 
parents/carers. 

 Please remember only ONE parent/carer should be dropping off/picking up their child/ren. 

 Please remember to stay at home and book a COVID-19 test if you or a member of your 
family has one of the main coronavirus symptoms:  

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 the loss or change of their sense of taste or smell 
 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support and consideration for each other.  

Kind regards 

DLDaburn 

Mrs Deanne Daburn 

Head of School    


